
From: arfoltz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Foltz
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:51:01 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Our students deserve the very best we can give them. My kids are in a small town with a school that is K-8. We have
1 teacher per grade. My daughters 3rd grade class has a total of 28 students in 1 small size classroom. Our principal
is a part time principal and we do not have an assistant. We deserve to have a full time principal. It’s not in the
budget though. Our school doesn’t have a security fence, we have older desks, 1 small cafeteria, and 1 gym. No
outside covered play areas. The kids can’t have indoor recess in the gym because there is almost always a PE class
in there. Thanks for your time.

Sincerely,
Amanda Foltz
454 Dogwood St  Lyons, OR 97358-2115
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